
 

 

 

To All ITC Short Course Students 

The ITC Staff would like to thank you for registering for a Short Course at ITC 2022. We expect this will be a 

rewarding experience for you. This year, for the first time, we are offering Continuing Education Units, or 

CEUs, to all students taking any course(s). Our short courses have recently been audited and accredited by 

Morgan State University and they will be administering the CEUs. 

The process to acquire your CEU is as follows: 

• Complete the online registration using the QR code below. The registration process will be available 

starting on Friday, October 14th. Create your account, enter your contact information, select the short 

course(s) you will attend. You’ll receive a confirming email shortly thereafter. 

• When arriving at the conference registration booth to get your badge, please sign the appropriate 

short course attendance roster. Your short course handouts / presentation will be provided at this 

time in the form of a USB thumb-drive. 

• Attend the short course(s) and have fun! 

• Complete and return the “CEU Evaluation Form”, which will be sent to you via email after the course is 

completed. 

• Your CEU certificate will be sent via email in reply. 

Refer to the User Guide for detailed CEU Registration Guidelines 

 https://telemetry.org/wp-content/uploads/User-Guide_CEUs_ITC_2022.pdf  

You must complete the process by Friday, November 4 at 11:59 PM EDT. 

A link to the Morgan State Registration website for registration is provided by either scanning OR clicking on 

the QR code below. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Mark McWhorter  

ITC Short Course Administrator  

Email: mmcwhorter@lumistar.net 
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